
       

 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

How could our Golf Outing be any better than what it was (besides some of our 
scores)? The perfect weather symbolized what a perfect event this was. A 
record number of golfers enjoyed playing at Boulder Creek, being treated to 
delicious meals, and winning numerous prizes. Hat’s off to Lion Chuck Lewis for 
arranging this monumental fundraising event, and thanks to all who volunteered! 

 

             
 

              
 

              
 See more photos on our website, northsummitlions.org! 

 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

The North Summit Lions Club had the 
privilege of sponsoring three youth 
baseball teams this year. On right is 
the Roberto Clemente League Team. 
Below is the Girls Single A Team (left)  
and the T-Ball Team (right). All the 
teams had successful seasons, which 
means they had a lot of fun! Thank 
you to the boys, girls, and coaches for 
their participation. We’re proud to be 
part of your teams! 
 

     

 

SECOND QUARTER, 2018 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
August 4, 2018 ~ Family Picnic –  
Lions Members and Families 
 

September, 2018 ~ Sportsman Raffle 

 

MEMBER SPOTLIGHT 
Ed Gerard 

 
 

Ed has been a member of the N.S.L.C. for 6 years. 
He has been active in many of the club’s fund-
raisers, but he is most proud of his participation in 
our Christmas gifts for kids, supporting the Battered 
Women’s Shelter, and helping out at our golf 
outing. His advice for fellow and future members is 
to share in the satisfaction of being part of one of 
the best charities for the local community, attend 
meetings, get involved, and make great friends 
along the way. Ed’s family includes his wife Sue, 
children Bryan (Shelly) and Lauren (Tom), and 
grandchildren Maddie, Bekah, Chase, and Cole. 
And also, Chewy (pictured with Ed). Ed’s interests 
include traveling, cooking, and visiting skilled 
nursing homes with Chewy. Although this column  
is a way to know more about Ed, it will also serve  
to wish him well, as he and Sue will be moving to 
Austin, Texas in August to be near their family. He 
will continue to be a member and stay in touch. 
Good luck Lion Ed! 
_________________________________________________ 

And what’s the Nordonia Hills Memorial Day 
Parade without our mascot, Elvis the Donkey? 
He’s become quite the crowd favorite. Holding  
the reins is Elvis’ owner, Melissa Ashley, daughter 
of Lion Gary and Ellen Police. 
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______________________________________________________ 

Congrats to Lion Alan Hipps and wife Bethany  
on the birth of their daughter, Amara Kay! 
______________________________________________________ 

  OUR MISSION 
To help people in our community with services 
and fundraising activities. We will continue to 

support our community’s needs. 
Where There's a NEED, There's a LION 

 

See our Web Site for more awesome news! 
northsummitlions.org 

Check us out on Facebook 

 

https://storage.googleapis.com/wzukusers/user-30233274/documents/59f0b6d9cb890fcjAQbs/2018%20golf%20outing%20flyer.pdf
https://storage.googleapis.com/wzukusers/user-30233274/documents/59f0b6d9cb890fcjAQbs/2018%20golf%20outing%20flyer.pdf

